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I do not support HB 2025 as this be an unreasonable tax on individuals and 

businesses who can afford vehicles. Many other people use transportation or 

services that involve transportation and all people involved should be involved.  Quit 

taxing those of us who are paying our way and creating jobs and contributing to the 

betterment of society!  


